North Georgia Live Steamers
June 4, 2022 at 1 p.m.

-

Agenda

I Call to order

Peter Craymer called to order a meeting of the North Georgia Live Steamers at 1:00 p.m.
on Saturday, June 4, 2022 at the railroad.

Attendees

Peter Craymer

Joe Fabregas

Bob Cummings
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II.  Treasurer’s Report - Norm Wizner provided the following treasurers report. Norm also
reports that no significant expenditures are expected at this time except for reimbursable

costs to Bob Cummings for club steam engine repairs. Report was accepted.

Beginning Bank Balance (May 1, 2022) $11,447.09
Income
April 21st Run Day Income $1,809.62
Member Dues $250.00
Boiler Inspection Reimbursement (Dave $87.50
Levy)
Member Container #4 Project Deposit $4,000.00
Benevity Donation $87.39
Total Income | $6,234.51

Expenses
Gas and Batteries (Wes Rogers) $66.49
Membership & Advertising (Robby $206.86
Mossman)

Total Expenses | $273.35
Ending Bank Balance $17,408.25
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Riding Car Fund $2,897.24
Member Container #3 Fund $202.34
Shop Fund $796.00
Member Container #4 Fund $3,000.00
General Fund $10,512.67
Petty Cash $375.00

. Old Business

1.

A

10.

11

Peter reviewed minutes from the previous meeting. Minutes were approved as
read.

Bob Cummings updated everything regarding the NGLS Red Flags.

Joan Lurwig discussed raffle items for the fall.

Norm Wizner discussed upcoming welding for shop containers so the containers
can be sealed.

Ethel Nicol presented some young rider issues that she had at the station on the
last public run day. Some discussion followed.

On the new riding cars, Wes Rogers & Joe Fabregas will continue with the wood
work and Peter Craymer and Norm Wizner will get the new trucks ordered.
Norm Wizner updated on discussions to order new rails, ties, etc. for future
projects. Mid-South Live Steamers approached NGLS to see if we are in need of
ordering rail with them.

Upcoming club and non-club events were announced

Club members are urged to keep inviting people to the club fun days.

Boiler inspections are in the process of being scheduled

. The new yard drain that was donated last year needs to be installed and help is

needed.
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IV. New Business

1. New members >>> introduced themselves and were welcomed to the club.

V. Adjournment

North Georgia Live Steamers adjourned the meeting at 1:34 p.m.

Meeting Minutes submitted by: Joseph M. Fabregas VI
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